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Dear Commissioners,

As a member of our community and 30 year patron of this essential neighborhood
establishment (previously known as Elviras), I am writing to express my strong support for
Text Amendment 846 for the Old Mill Grocery & Deli, an invaluable part of our
neighborhood with a history that spans 105 years. This would be a huge loss to the Westport
community!!

Approving Text Amendment 846 will ensure that the Old Mill Grocery & Deli can sustain its
important legacy, maintain its community-centered mission, and continue serving as a vital
place for connection and opportunity, while also benefiting other properties impacted by this
regulation update.

Thank you for your attention and thoughtful consideration.

Sincerely,
Barbara and Jurgen Link
Community Member
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